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The Pussy Kat, American made Crest II stripped down model which came with a 28 HP Johnson
electric start motor, was bought in the States at a cost of $9,544.00 Canadian and brought to
Camp by Larry Ancypa. It has a 2400 pound capacity, extra heavy gauge aluminum pontoons and
a 50 year warranty on the deck structure. The 9.9 HP motor authorized for purchase was also
brought to camp by Larry.

The Main Lodge and boathouse were getting in serious shape and work had to be undertaken to
ensure the deterioration wouldn’t become permanent damage. Norm Stiles, a local contractor was
given the OK to proceed with repairs commencing in the fall of 1990 and to be completed by the
end of the season of 1991.

The estimate for the required maintenance needed on the Main Lodge came in to the Annual
Meeting on October 29th, 1990 at $11,007.00 . It was decided to apply a one time assessment of
$100.00 per member to gain some of the required funds to complete the work. This was added to
the yearly fee of $175.00 for a total of $275.00 per member which included any new members
voted in at the meeting.

The motor replacement program was moving along slowly and an additional 9.9 HP motor was
authorized to be purchased for $1,475.00 .

Ongoing discussions about a bath house were discussed and a project start date of 1992 was
established. A vote of 23 for & 11 against was carried. Larry Ancypa was given the job of coming
up with the estimated cost.

Difficulty in procuring help for the cooks position caused the membership to abandon in season
help for the following year (1991).

Moved by Larry Ancypa then seconded by Rob Haddow, the amount of money paid to the Wah
Wash Kesh Conservation Association was raised to $100.00 per year from $10.00 by unanimous
vote.

Fred Issacs was asked to look into a water purification system for the Camp by the membership.
This project was completed some years down the road. This was a way of eliminating the need to
bring in glass bottles of water for drinking. Most Camps today still bring bottled water with them
for drinking but the chlorine system should make the water drinkable.

Twelve new life jackets were authorized for purchase in the 1991 season.

A cook was not hired for this season.

Resignations (1) Pete Waller
New members (5) Rick Ball, George Lloyd, Bill Gracey, Dave Thorup, Doug Redcap.



Larry Ancypa on Hyah-Hyah with Bimini Top.
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